

we are growing at

Daubeney Road | Hackney

E5 0EG | London | UK

call us
Telephone | 020 8985 4380
Fax | 020 8985 9075

or visit us www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk admin@daubeney.hackney.sch.uk

Monday 20th February 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

access here:

## **PARENT/TEACHER CONSULTATION**

Our Parent/Teacher meetings will take place on Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> March and Wednesday 8<sup>th</sup> March 2023. Ten minute appointments are available from 4:00 to 6:00 pm on Tuesday and 2:00 to 5:00 pm on Wednesday. Our booking system is live via our website <a href="https://www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk/appointments">https://www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk/appointments</a> and will close on Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> March at 9:00 am. Please book you appointments early to avoid disappointment.

During the meeting the teacher will discuss the attainment and progress of your child in the different subjects and inform you whether your child is:

Working above the expected standard (GDS)

Working at the expected standard (EXS)

Working towards the expected standard (WTS)

Pre-key stage, growing development of the expected standard (child is working lower level than expected standard)

Working below the pre-key stage standards.

In order for you to understand this fully and have a fruitful discussion please refer to the fundamentals which you can

EYFS Early Learning Goals for Nursery and Reception

Fundamentals Reading Writing Mathematics Year I

Fundamentals Reading Writing Mathematics Year 2

Fundamentals Reading Writing Mathematics Year 3

Fundamentals Reading Writing Mathematics Year 4

Fundamentals Reading Writing Mathematics Year 5

Fundamentals Reading Writing Mathematics Year 6





You may find it useful to peruse these in advance. Your child's teacher will refer to these fundamentals during the meeting. Towards the end of the meeting, the teacher will also set some targets for your child that will encourage attainment and progress into the next academic year.

We will also be hosting at this time an information fair in our KS2 hall to highlight some of the work of our community partners including:

- Services from the Hackney Speech and Language Therapies
- Spanish Champions
- Apex
- Healthcare NHS Foundation

Please make use of the opportunity to meet some of our community partners and learn more about the valuable services that they provide.

There will also be a book fair in our KSI hall that you may wish to visit and purchase a book from as a reward for your child(ren).

Thank you in advance.

Mr Gregory Logan Head of School

Twitter: @OneMrLogan I

Rhanen

Robin Warren **Executive Head Teacher** Twitter: @BlossomHT









Dear Parent / Carer,

## Dress to Express fundraiser for Children's Mental Health Week 2023

I am writing to let you know that on 6th -10th Daubeney Primary School will be taking part in Place2Be's Children's Mental Health Week and fundraising to support the mental health of children and young people throughout the UK - a cause we feel is now more important than ever.

Children's Mental Health Week is taking place from 6-12 February 2023 and is an opportunity to shine a spotlight on and raise awareness for children and young people's mental health.

Place2Be believe every child should have easy access to mental health support whenever they need it. They create safe spaces in schools where students can open up without pressure, arming them with emotional skills to help deal with everything life throws at them. As a charity, Place2Be rely heavily on the generosity and support of the community to continue their essential work in the future and to reach children before it's too late.

## **Dress to Express**

As a school community, we will be encouraging all students and staff to use clothing and colour to express themselves on 10th February 2023. We also kindly ask that all children who take part make a suggested £1 donation to Place2Be, either by bringing their donation to school on the day.

Your child/children's Dress to Express outfit can be as simple or elaborate as they like! Dress To Express is an opportunity for self-expression and celebrating a diverse range of emotions. The day also provides a great opportunity to be open about mental health and start conversations within our school community.

We're delighted to be hosting a Dress to Express Day during Children's Mental Health Week and raising much-needed funds for Place2Be. If you have any queries, please get in touch with us on admin@daubeney.hackney.sch.uk

Kind regards,

## Seema Bibi

Assistant Head EYFS & Y1 LEAD, Senior Mental Health Lead

Daubeney Primary School

Email: sbibi@daubeney.hackney.sch.uk

Nursery Tel: 020 8525 7014 School Tel: 0208 985 4380



CHILDRENSMENTALHEALTHWEEK.ORG.UK







